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In Place of War Privacy Policy 
 

Our contact details  

Name: In Place of War CIO 

Address: In Place of War, Swiscot House, 5 Pacific Way, Salford, M50 1DL, UK 

E-mail: info@inplaceofwar.net 

 

The type of personal information we collect  

We currently collect and process the following information: 

• When visiting the In Place of War website, we collect website user statistics 

• If signing up to the In Place of War newsletter, we collect your first name, second name 

& email address. 

• If donating to In Place of War, we collect your first & second names, address, email 

address & financial information  

 

How we get the personal information and why we have it 

Most of the personal information we process is provided to us directly by you for one of the 

following reasons: 

• Signing up to the In Place of War Newsletter 

• Signing up to an event or initiative, such as fundraising challenge Around the World in 80 

Raves 

• Making a donation 

 

We also receive personal information indirectly, from the following sources in the following 

scenarios: 

• When you visit our website: We gather general information which might include which 
pages you visit most often and which services, events or information is of most interest 
to you. We may also track which pages you visit when you click on links in emails from 
us. We also use "cookies" to help our site run effectively. There are more details below – 
see 'Cookies'. 
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We use this information to personalise the way our website is presented when you visit to 
make improvements and to ensure we provide the best service and experience for you. 
Wherever possible we use anonymous information which does not identify individual 
visitors to our website. 

• When you interact with us through third parties: This could be if you provide a 
donation through a third party such as Just Giving or one of the other third parties that 
we work with. 

 

We use the information that you have given us: 

• To process your donations or other payments, to claim Gift Aid on your donations 
and verify any financial transactions. 

• To provide the services or goods that you have requested. 
• To update you with important administrative messages about your donation, an 

event or services or goods you have requested. 
• To comply with the Charities (Protection and Social Investment) Act 2016 and 

follow the recommendations of the official regulator of charities, the Charity 
Commission, which require us to identify and verify the identity of supporters 
who make major gifts so we can assess any risks associated with accepting their 
donations. 

• To keep a record of your relationship with us. 
• To contact you about our work and how you can support  
• To invite you to participate in surveys or research. 

 
Cookies 

When you first visit our website, we will ask for consent to set any cookies (and to process 
any personal data collected by these cookies) which are not strictly necessary to make our 
pages work: you will be able to set your preferences at this stage. Where cookies are strictly 
necessary, we consider that we have a legitimate interest in processing the personal data 
they collect. 
 
You can always withdraw your consent by clearing cookies from the cache in your computer 
and rejecting them next time you visit our site. 
 
We may also use similar technologies to identify when our emails are opened. This allows us 
to identify whether our marketing campaigns are effective and we consider that we have a 
legitimate interest in doing so. 
 

Marketing 

We will only contact you about our work and how you can support In Place of War by 
phone, email or text message, if you have agreed for us to contact you in this manner. 
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If you agree for us to contact you through one of these channels we will send you 
information about our work and how you can help us to use creativity as a tool for social 
change. As well as sharing our latest news, we will contact you about events and 
fundraising, our campaigns and the many ways you can shape our work. 
 
You can update your choices or stop us sending you these communications at any time by 
contacting info@inplaceofwar.net or clicking the unsubscribe link at the bottom of the email 
or relevant communication. Please note that when you update your communication 
preferences it can take up to 28 days to take effect across all of our systems. 
 
Sharing of information 

The personal information we collect about you will mainly be used by our staff (and 
volunteers) at In Place of War so that they can support you. 
 
We will never sell or share your personal information with organisations so that they can 
contact you for any marketing activities. Nor do we sell any information about your web 
browsing activity. 
 
We may however share your information with our trusted partners and suppliers who work 
with us or on our behalf to deliver our services, but processing of this information is always 
carried out under our instruction. We make sure that they store the data securely, delete it 
when they no longer need it and never use it for any other purposes. Some examples of 
where we may share your information are with our partners who help us to process 
donations and claim Gift Aid and our partners who help us to manage our marketing 
accounts, such Mailchimp. 
 
We enter into contracts with these service providers that require them to comply with Data 
Protection Laws and ensure that they have appropriate controls in place to secure your 
information. 
 
Legal disclosure 
 
We may disclose your information if required to do so by law (for example, to comply with 
applicable laws, regulations and codes of practice or in response to a valid request from a 
competent authority); or, in order to enforce our conditions of sale and other agreements. 
 

Under the UK General Data Protection Regulation (UK GDPR), the lawful bases we rely on 

for processing this information are:  

(a) Your consent. You are able to remove your consent at any time. You can do this by 
contacting info@inplaceofwar.net or clicking the unsubscribe link/preferences at the 
bottom of the email or relevant communication 

(b) We have a contractual obligation. 

(c) We have a legal obligation. 
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(d) We have a vital interest. 

(e) We need it to perform a public task. 

(f) We have a legitimate interest 

 

How we store your personal information  

Your information is securely stored. We take looking after your information very seriously. 
We've implemented appropriate physical, technical and organisational measures to protect 
the personal information we have under our control, both on and off-line, from improper 
access, use, alteration, destruction and loss. 
 
Unfortunately the transmission of information using the internet is not completely secure. 
Although we do our best to protect your personal information sent to us this way, we 
cannot guarantee the security of data transmitted to our site. 
 
Our websites may contain links to other sites. While we try to link only to sites that share 
our high standards and respect for privacy, we are not responsible for the content or the 
privacy practices employed by other sites. Please be aware that advertisers or Web sites 
that have links on our site may collect personally identifiable information about you. This 
privacy statement does not cover the information practices of those websites or advertisers. 
 
Any debit or credit card details which we receive on our website are passed securely to our 
payment processing partner, according to the Payment Card Industry Security Standards. 
 
We only keep it as long as is reasonable and necessary for the relevant activity, which may 
be to fulfil statutory obligations (for example, the collection of Gift Aid). We will then 
dispose your information. 
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Your data protection rights 

Under data protection law, you have rights including: 

Your right of access - You have the right to ask us for copies of your personal information.  

Your right to rectification - You have the right to ask us to rectify personal information you 

think is inaccurate. You also have the right to ask us to complete information you think is 

incomplete.  

Your right to erasure - You have the right to ask us to erase your personal information in 

certain circumstances.  

Your right to restriction of processing - You have the right to ask us to restrict the 

processing of your personal information in certain circumstances.  

Your right to object to processing - You have the the right to object to the processing of 

your personal information in certain circumstances. 

Your right to data portability - You have the right to ask that we transfer the personal 

information you gave us to another organisation, or to you, in certain circumstances. 

You are not required to pay any charge for exercising your rights. If you make a request, we 

have one month to respond to you. 

Please contact us at info@inplaceofwar.net if you wish to make a request. 

 

How to complain 

If you have any concerns about our use of your personal information, you can make a 

complaint to us at: info@inplaceofwar.net  

You can also complain to the ICO if you are unhappy with how we have used your data. 

The ICO’s address:             

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Helpline number: 0303 123 1113 

ICO website: https://www.ico.org.uk 
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